
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 
DE 18-148 

LIBERTY UTILITIES (GRANITE STATE ELECTRIC) CORP. 
d/b/a LIBERTY UTILITIES 

Complaint by Judith Tompson against Liberty Utilities 
 

Procedural Order Re: Request for Confidential Treatment 

On December 23, 2021, the Commission received the attached, unsigned email 

requesting the removal of “all data regarding Judith Tompson v. Liberty Utilities.” The 

Commission has interpreted this email as a request for confidential treatment of 

unspecified information related to the above-captioned matter, in which the Commission 

issued a final order on September 5, 2019. All non-confidential information in this docket 

is currently available on the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission website at 

https://www.puc.nh.gov/Regulatory/Docketbk/2018/18-148.html. 

 New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules, Puc 203.08, entitled “Motions for 

Confidential Treatment,” requires requests for confidential treatment to be made in the 

form of a motion containing specific information. Puc 203.08, as well as other Puc rules, 

can be viewed on the Commission’s website at 

https://www.puc.nh.gov/Regulatory/rules.htm. The Commission is unable to act on the 

attached request until a motion complying with Puc 203.08, and any other applicable Puc 

rules, has been filed. 

So ordered, this sixth day of January, 2022. 
 

 
  
      _________________________ 

Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 

https://www.puc.nh.gov/Regulatory/Docketbk/2018/18-148.html
https://www.puc.nh.gov/Regulatory/rules.htm
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From: may07 <may07judith@yahoo.com>  

Sent: Thursday, December 23, 2021 4:04 PM 

To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 

Subject: Case Removal from PUC Website 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Please remove all data regarding Judith Tompson v. Liberty Utilities case on the PUC website. 






